
From: David DeCenzo <ddecenzo@coastal.edu>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/30/2013 6:49:33 PM
Subject: RE: Budget and Control Board - May 8th

Thanks

Sent by Dave DeCenzo. ddecenzo@coastal.edu 
 

-------- Original message --------
 
From: "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> 
 
Date: 04/30/2013 5:23 PM (GMT-05:00) 
 
To: "L. Fred Carter" <LCarter@FMARION.EDU> 
 
Cc: David DeCenzo <ddecenzo@coastal.edu>,"Pitts, Ted" <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov> 
 
Subject: RE: Budget and Control Board - May 8th 
 

                You’ve likely already heard, but just in case – agenda review was this morning, and there was no opposition 
to this item.  If Ted or I hear anything different in the next week, we’ll let you know.  Thanks again.
 
Christian
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: L. Fred Carter [mailto:LCarter@FMARION.EDU] 
 
Sent: Friday, April 26, 2013 3:08 PM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Cc: David DeCenzo; Pitts, Ted
 
Subject: Re: Budget and Control Board - May 8th
 
Christian,
 
Dave and I spoke to Sam Wilkins this morning worked out the agenda item. We'll both be at the May 8th meeting. 
Please let me know if anything unusual occurs at agenda review.
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 26, 2013, at 14:43, "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

                Since you’re at NESA, I’ll write instead of calling today.  I spoke with Marcia Adams earlier this 
week – at the time, they were still developing the language for the Board’s agenda item.  We should 
receive a copy of their draft on Monday.
 

Ted will attend the agenda review meeting on Tuesday, so we should have a clearer indication of 
how the prospects look at that point.  We’re expecting a fairly packed Board agenda for the May 8th
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meeting.  Thanks.
 
Christian
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: David DeCenzo [mailto:ddecenzo@coastal.edu] 
 
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2013 1:12 PM
 
To: Soura, Christian; Carter, President Fred (lcarter@fmarion.edu)
 
Cc: Pitts, Ted
 
Subject: RE: Budget and Control Board - May 8th
 
I am out most of the rest of the week until Friday—at which time I will be with Fred at a NESA meeting.  
Maybe we can speak either before or after our meeting.
 
Dave
 
 
From: Soura, Christian [mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2013 11:23 AM
 
To: Carter, President Fred (lcarter@fmarion.edu); David DeCenzo
 
Cc: Pitts, Ted
 
Subject: Budget and Control Board - May 8th
 
Presidents Carter and DeCenzo,
 
                We have asked to have the adoption of the HR report placed on the Budget and Control Board’s 
agenda for the May 8th meeting.  Sam Wilkins will likely reach out to one or both of you shortly, to 
request your assistance in preparing the text of the actual agenda item.
 
                Ted and I would be glad to have a brief call with you later this week to discuss outreach in 
advance of the meeting, if you’re interested.  Thanks.
 
Christian
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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